
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: No to more gas stations
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:19:40 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:28 PM
Subject: FW: No to more gas stations
 
 
 

From: terrilynn edison gallant [mailto:terrilynn.gallant@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 8:10 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: No to more gas stations
 
To your attention
We are against ANOTHER GAS STATION  if there is another one right beside the other the
small business owner would have to shut down. There is no need for more and it's ridiculous
to even think of putting one there.
And as for things for TRUCKERS  summerside is 20 minutes away they can go there to eat
etc shower etc. We have a wellness center. They can use that so don't use truckers as an excuse
because I'm married to one and he is against it. These days everything is so expensive and
people are barley getting by day by day you need to give your head a shake and see the ones
there are all we need and they are doing the best they can. 
AGAINST THIS RIDICULOUS IDEA OF ANOTHER GAS STATION. ⛽ 
THANK YOU
Terrilynn Gallant
 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.
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